
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Tuesday, 22 August 2017 2:44 PM 
To: Kate Thomson 

Cc: AMOD 

Subject: RE: AM2016/28 Pharmacy Industry Award 

 
Dear Ms Thomson, 
 
Re: AM2016/28 Pharmacy Industry Award 2010 
 
I refer to your email below. 
 
The Commission has made a video-link available in Newcastle.  
 
An amended notice of listing will be issued in due course. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Helen Hamberger 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
helen.hamberger@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
From: Kate Thomson [mailto:Kate.Thomson@Ablawyers.com.au]  
Sent: Tuesday, 22 August 2017 2:36 PM 

To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 
Subject: AM2016/28 Pharmacy Industry Award 

 
Dear Associate 

 

AM2016/28 Pharmacy Industry Award 

 

We refer to the above Award and confirm we act on behalf of ABI and the NSWBC with 

respect to these proceedings. 

 

May we request a videolink to Newcastle for the purpose of the Mention on Friday 25 

August 2017? 

 

Thank you for your consideration of this request. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Kate Thomson 
Lawyer 
Australian Business Lawyers & Advisors  
 
Suite 402, Level 4 

Watt Street, Commercial Centre 
Corner King and Watt Streets Newcastle NSW 2300 
Tel: +612 4989 1003 | Mob: 0447 189 469 | Fax: +612 9954 5029 

Web: www.ablawyers.com.au |  LinkedIn 
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